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IT'S A GREAT DAY TO BE A l@wg%




A Letter £from the

k5=

At the end of another school year, | am hoping for rejuvenation,
relaxation with some fun mixed in for all of you. Our summer
school session with recovery classes and a few original credit
classes runs from June 6-June 29th. Our strength, speed and
nutrition classes will continue throughout July and then our fall
activities will start up in August.

A s

Registration for Sophomores-Juniors will be on Tuesday, August
15th and for Freshman will be on Wednesday, August 16th. More
information will be coming as we get closer to those dates.

In this newsletter is an attached Bell Schedule for the 23-24
school year for all of you to take a look at. Classes will start at

8:00 AM each day.

Thank you everone, have a great summer.

ly (i e

Logan HS Principal




La Crosse Logan High School
2023-24 Bell Schedule

Monday - Tuesday - Friday

STAT 7:40-7:55
Period 1 8:00-8:42
Period 2 8:47-9:29
Period 3 9:34-10:16
Homeroom 10:21-10:55
Period 4 11:00-11:42

Period 5/Lunch 11:42-12:59
*See below for classes and lunches

Period 6 12:59-1:41
Period 7 1:46-2:28
Period 8 2:33-3:15
Wednesday
STAT 7:40-7:55
Period 1 8:00-9:25
Period 3 9:30-10:55

Period 5/Lunch 10:55-12:50
*See below for classes and lunches
Homeroom 12:55-1:30
Period 7 1:35-3:00

*lunch (8-Period Days)

First Lunch 11:42-12:12
2nd Floor Classes 12:12-12:54
5th Study Hall 11:47-12:06
Middle Lunch 12:06-12:36
5th Study Hall 12:36-12:54
1st Floor Classes 11:47-12:29
Last Lunch 12:29-12:59
Thursday
STAT 7:40-7:55
Period 2 8:00-9:25
Period 4 9:30-10:55
Period 6/Lunch 10:55-12:50

*See below for classes and lunches
Homeroom 12:55-1:30
Period 8 1:35-3:00

*lunch (Block Days)

First Lunch
2nd Floor Classes

5th Study Hall
Middle Lunch
5th Study Hall

1st Floor Classes
Last Lunch

10:55-11:25
11:25-12:50

11:00-11:40
11:40-12:10
12:10-12:50

11:00-12:25
12:25-12:55



S E N I o R & IMPORTANT

DATES

COUNTDOWN

May 10-15th: Senior Finals Window

May 21st: Spring Orchestra Concert - MPR @1pm/Choir Concert - MPR @ 3:30pm
May 24th: Athletic Banguet/Senior Awards - Steve Hole Fieldhouse @ 7pm

May 25th: Mandatory Graduation Practice - Theatre @ 10AM (Students *MUST*
Attend)

May 29th: NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day & Parade @ 9am (Band Performs)

May 30th: Underclassman Finals 1,2, 3

May 3lst: Underclassman Finals 4, 5, 6

June lIst: Underclassman Finals 7 & 8 + Make Ups

June 2nd: Last Day of School - End of Q4 and Semester 2, Teacher Checkout
June 6th: Summer School Begins

August 15th & 16: Registration

GRADUATION

Friday, May 26th, 2023

- La Crosse Center - 7.30pm -
m walk, students must ha\:|

turned in their laptop & charger,

cleared their lunch accounts, and

| paid all fines/fees |




Class of 2023

Lydia Voss, Brody Waldenberger, Alezander Kakuska,
Erik Moore, Cindy Vang

Front Row

Soren Miner, Maddisen Larsen, Katherine Karau,
RoseMary Greany, Norah Hofland, Mai See Xiong



E March Students of the Month Z

| Sophomore
Zaliana Stanton Nora Voss &
& Josh Yang Colin Fredricksen
Junior
Makenna Brown & Alexis Serres
Corbin Eldridge & Alex Kakuska

La Crosse Roads
Aden Johnson (9/10) & Jolie Kuring-Kehr (11/12)

Sophomore
Zoe Wittrock & Rachel Greany &
Harrison Pataska Josh Pogreba
Junior
Hannah Schirm & Sunshine Xiong &
Oscar Moesch Jazzy Davis

La Crosse Roads
Passion (PJ) Williams (9/10) & Angelica Vang (11/12)



Spanish V students in Ms. McGowan's
?1-2}:531""?*% class made educational Spanish
books to be donated to 5th graders in
Chiantla, Huehuetenaango,

Guatemala

The connection was made
by Edgar Rodriguez, our ELL
TA at Logan, whose father
teaches the students at an

all boys school in S Each Spanish student
Guatemala. e weceran chose a topic that was

interesting to them such as
the Mississippi River,
cheese, soccer, and candy
of the US.

et Fden Devird

it meant a lot to the students to put their hard work
into a meaningful donation project!



February March

ASL Hockey: Simon Mell

Boys Hockey: Jack Redman
Boys Basketball: Justis Arellano

Boys Tennis: Brayden DePaolo
Baseball: Lucas Eilertson

Wrestling: Justus Mueller Softball: Mava Kendrick
Girls Basketball: Caylie Scharpf Girls Socc.er' I\}//1addy Sather
Girls H_ockey: Pajntoo X'O”Q Girls Track & Field: Liberty Sprain
Boys Swimming: Brett Jefferies Boys Track & Field: Avin Smith

Powerlifting: Mai See Xiong
Boys Ski/Snowboard: Dominic Kreiling

GULLEYEE

LT
April

Golf: Zach Weis Girls Track & Field: Julie Yang
ASL Baseball: Erik "The Tornado" O'Brien Boys Baseball: Jackson Bosch
Softball: Maxine Loeding Trapshooting: Trey Gilbert
Tennis: Alex Pedretti Boys Track & Field: Andrew Stanton

Yo% Y ko F



Students in upper level Spanish and Art

took a combined field trip March 30th with funding provided by the La
Crosse Community Foundation and The La Crosse Public Education
Foundation. Students enjoyed touring the National Mexican Museum of Art
and the neighborhood of Pilsen’'s murals and authentic Latin Cuisine. One
of the highlights of the trip was the Chicago Institute of Art and visiting

Millenium Park!

“l had a lot of fun on this field trip! My peers and | had
the opportunity to see and learn about things we
rarely get to. There is a big difference between
looking at a picture of a painting and seeing it in real
life. This trip was a significant learning opportunity to
understand the world around me. As a senior, | hope

other students will get the opportunity to go on this

trip again”

“The Chicago trip was so informative and fun; |
tried Puerto Rican food that was so delicious and
got to see some beautiful paintings at the

Mexican Museum of Art and the Art Institute.”

-LYDIA VOSS, SENIOR ART AND SPANISH STUDENT




WINTER
2022-2023
VST MVC ALL
5%, CONFERENCE

WINNERS
Boys Basketball

2nd Team- Nick Joley (11) Girls Basketball
Honorable Mention- Justis Arellano (12)
Honorable Mention- Jacbo Hackbarth (10)
Sportsmanship- Eli Stovall (12)

1st Team- Jazzy Davis (12)
2nd Team- Aaliyah Hamilton (11)
Honorable Mention- Ada Thurman (11)
Honorable Mention- Kaia DePaolo (9)
Sportsmanship- Caylie Scharpf (11)

Gymnastics
Honorable Mention- Gretchen Osmundson (9) . .

Honorable Mention- Gracie Pomplun (11) Gll"lS Wrestlmg

Sportsmanship- Lauren Domroese (9) 1st Team- Amelia Adams (11)

ASL Hockey
BOYS Wrestlmg 1st Team- Simon Mell (9)

2nd Team- Donovan Yang (12) 1st Team- Eyzaiah Tracy-Hollowitch (11)

Sportsmanship- Justus Mueller (11) 2nd Team- Dylan Slabaugh (9)

Honorable Mention- Miles Miller (9)
Honorable Mention- Erik O’Brien (12)
Sportsmanship- Omari Miller (10)
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Al-Afen Family Groups

Help and hop families and friends of alcoholics

Monday 6:00PM
Erickson Boys & Girls Club
1331 Clinton St. (Main Entrance)
La Crosse, WI




La Crosse Engineering Academy will be hosting its annual “Training
Camp” at Western on August 15-16, 2023. The training camp is
designed to prepare incoming students for a robust and successful
experience in our engineering courses. It is only open to the incoming
11th grade students who have applied and been selected for the La
Crosse Engineering Academy.

Students will...

. !Vleet fellow classmq.tes, o WHERE
instructors, and business Western Technical College
partners . ITC Building, 4th floor

» Go on a field trip to a local 325 8th Street N, La Crosse, Wi
manufacturer

« Participate in a TIME
Math/Science review 9am - 3pm both days with a

» Tour the labs in the ITC parent meeting the evening of
Building ® August 15th

« Experiment with various

. *Lunch will be provided both days
tools and techniques



La Crosse
Promise

Future Center is open ALL SUMMER!

Class of 2024, don’t let the summer pass you by without
touching base with the Future Center.
is available all summer to help you with your post high
school plans. Ms. Millard can help with:

-Career exploration to discover opportunities in fields that
are sustainable and rewarding
-Provide guidance with post secondary education selection
and help with applications

-Set up job shadows to help explore different career fields

-Explain financial aid and help with the application process
-Essay writing
-Scholarships

-Interviewing and verbal presentation skills and more!

Contact Ms. Millard at

kmillard@lacrossesd.org
or call 608-789-2054.




Valley View Rotary continued their
tradition of holding a graduation
breakfast for the LaCrossroads seniors!

Five seniors, Anna Pollock, Rayana Santos, Avirey Smith, and Lucas Payne, along
with their guests, were invited to the R.W. Houser Family YMCA to be honored.

Rotarians recognized the hard work of
the students and their families.

LaCrossroads Principal, Anthony
DePaolo, and grade level coordinators,
Dorothy Hart and Cathy Sobania (shown)
spoke about the great strides made by
the students.




Thank a
Teacher Day! =

La Crosse Public Education Foundation observed Thank a Teacher
Day on May 9 with deliveries of sweet rolls and fruit to district
schools. At Logan, teachers and staff gathered in the Library to
collect their sweet tokens of gratitude. State Senator Brad Pfaff
gave a brief message acknowledging the work school employees do
for their students and how it benefits the community.
The LPEF deliveries are supported by Carol Taebel through LPEF.




In our ever-shifting global landscape, it is essential for
students to graduate equipped with the cultural and
linguistic capacity to participate in a multilingual and global
21st century society. The Wisconsin Language Roadmap, a
program designed to gauge the needs of employers in our
state, indicated that the current supply of professionals
who are fluent in languages other than English is scarce.
There is an ever-increasing need in a variety of professional
contexts for multilingual employees. Wisconsin employers
highlighted the value of not only language proficiency but
also the strong intercultural and global competencies of
their multilingual employees.

The Wisconsin Seal of Biliteracy

The Wisconsin Seal of Biliteracy (SBL) is a
program that honors the linguistic assets of
multilingual students. It is awarded to
graduating high school students who have
demonstrated advanced achievement in
bilingualism, biliteracy, and sociocultural
competence in two or more languages. The
School District of La Crosse is excited to
offer this opportunity to our students in

The Certificate of Global Competence

English and either Spanish, French, The Certificate of Global Competence, previously
Chinese, German, Ukrainian, Farsi, or known as Global Scholars, is a recognition
Hmong. The seal may be earned in other awarded to students dedicated to global
languages as well with state approval. education and issues that desire to become a
Congratulations to Jade Jefferies and global citizen. They do this by developing their

global competencies through taking courses with
a global focus, participating in sociocultural
activities in school or the community, and by
reflecting on international literature and film.
They also must complete a service project that
focuses on one of the United Nations seventeen
sustainable development goals.

Nate Shilling who have earned the SBL
for showing advanced proficiency in
both English and Spanish!

Congratulations to Jade Jefferies, Kaitlyn
Iverson, Niklas Daykin, and Rosemary Greany
for earning the Certificate of Global
Competence this year!

Please contact your child’s World Language
teacher or the district coordinator, Katie
Beyer (kbeyer@lacrossesd.org), if you have
any further questions about these
programs.




TUESDAY, AUG. 15, 2023 - 9:00 AM-12:00 PM - GRADES 10 - 12
WEDNESDAY, AUG. 16, 2023 - 8:00 AM-12:00 PM - GRADE 9

HAVE YOU COMPLETED THE QTUDENT

STUDENT INFO UPDATE?

Update should be done prior to registration! I N F o
We will not be using paper forms this year. .

» Please complete the Student Info Update BEFORE . U P DAT
Registration on August 16. :  QUICK START GUIDE
» Need computer access? Access is available at all La Crosse

public libraries, Boys & Girls Clubs, and the Black River Beach
Community Center.

1. Open a web browser and
go to the School District of

La Crosse website:

» For assistance over the phone or in person, call the * www.lacrosseschools.org

Logan High School Office at 608-789-7700. * 2. Click the blue “Skyward

Family Access” button in
the left column.

3. Enter your login and
password and sign in

4. Click on “Go to Student

For step-by-step directions, .
visit the Student Info Update page:

www.lacrosseschools.org/enrollment/

. . Info Update for [STUDENT
student-info-update/ . NAME]” in center column.
LOGAN HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF 1500 Ranger Drive, La Crosse, WI 54603
LA CROSSE 608-789-7700

Dream » Believe » Achieve

Wally Gnewikow, Principal



All students are asked to be present at the fall registration session on Aug. 15
or 16. This year’s registration is being held in the MPR at Logan High School.

REGISTRATION PROCESS All stations located in MPR

PAY FEES

* $25 Season Activity Pass (Optional) The I.D. card with Activity sticker will signify a
pass has been purchased and will admit the student to all Central and Logan home
athletic events.

e $45 Punch Card (10 punches)
e $150 Family Pass (Optional) with a list of imnmediate family members who need a pass.

®

Dy LUNCH MONEY - This needs to be paid on a separate check.

Adrop box is available in the Commons area for any student lunch account payments.

@ PHOTOS - All students, including seniors, need to have a picture taken by
Strawbridge Photography. These pictures will be used for your Logan I1.D.

e Students may also purchase photo packages at this time. Information regarding
photo packages is included in this packet.

» If you do not have your picture taken at registration or later make-up dates, you will
not appear in the yearbook. Senior photos are due by December 1st.

LAPTOP INSURANCE FORM and PAYMENT
MEDICATIONS (if needed) - Turn in any OTC or prescription medications along with the
AN

signed doctor’s order to the health office.
OBTAIN FINAL SCHEDULE - Verify your locker assignment and combination.

LAPTOPS - Laptops will be distributed at registration.

Our Back to School mailing contains limited information. In working toward efficiency and cost
savings, we will be posting the majority of our information on our school website.

To view this information, visit www.lacrosseschools.org. Click on the “Schools” drop-down menu and
select Logan from the listing. On the left side of the screen, click on the “School Documents”button.




